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May 19, 2021 

Dear Armada Area School Families, 

 

We have received guidance from the Macomb County Health Department (MCHD) and we will continue 
with our mask protocol for the rest of the 2020/21 school year (11 more days).  As of today, the mask 
mandate in Michigan will be lifted on July 1st so students may not be required to wear a mask in the fall, 
especially if fully vaccinated.      
     
As for the 2021/22 school year, our teaching and learning plan is below.    

• The district will return to 100% face-to-face learning in the fall of 2021 (the district will not be 
offering a virtual option for the 2021/22 school year).  

• The elementary schedule did not change during the 2020/21 school year and will remain the 
same. 

• The M.S. and H.S. will continue with the same two-week A/B block schedule as used during the 
2020/21 school year.   

• If allowed by the MDHHS, the wearing of masks will be optional.  As of today, the mask 
mandate in Michigan will be lifted on July 1st.  

• During the school year, explore a future virtual learning option for the district.   
 

 

If you have any questions, ideas, or concerns, my door is open.  I can be reached via email at 
mmusary@armadaschools.org.  Please stay safe. 

Sincerely, 

 

Michael G. Musary, Ed.S. 
Superintendent of Schools 
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